



TAKAPOTO ESTATE
SHOWJUMPING

Good morning all,

We are sure you are all aware by now that we have three new cases of COVID-19 in the community. This means that as of 11.59pm last night, Auckland went in to Alert Level 3 with the rest of the country in Alert Level 2. At this stage these levels will remain in place until midnight on Wednesday.

This is a very challenging timeline for us, as we have many competitors travelling from afar to arrive at the grounds in time for the show. We are therefore not in a position to wait until the next announcement to make a decision.

As an events venue, we have to strictly adhere to the 100-person limit during Alert Level 2. As a result, **Weekend One, 19 – 21 February**, has been cancelled. We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and we thank you for your understanding.

Main-Events will process all class and stabling refunds in due course.

We will make a decision about whether **Weekend Two, 25 – 28 February** can run or not based on the next Government announcement when they advise a shift in Alert level, if any.

Kind regards,

The team at Takapoto